
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 24 April 2008 

3. CITY PLAN WORK PROGRAMME 
 

The Committee considered a Part C report provided to update members on progress on the approved 
City Plan Work Programme.  The Committee decided during the discussion to make a 
recommendation to Council as a Part A item, with the Chairperson to provide background information 
for Councillors at the Council meeting. 

 
 COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Council request that the Chief Executive report to the June 2008 meeting 

of the Regulatory and Planning Committee on the overall City Plan area, to include the following 
issues: 

 
• An overview of the current planning situation in Christchurch and the Council’s capacity to meet 

its objectives in this area; 
• Which Council units are affected and to what extent; 
• Where budgets are spent and potential for efficiencies; 
• Statutory timelines for private plan changes; 
• More frequent reporting to the Committee on major planning issues; 
• Regular reporting of Environment Court decisions back to the Committee; 
• The potential for prioritisation of public plan changes over private plan changes; and  
• Budget provision for progressing the Council’s goals in plan changes over private plan changes. 

 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


